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The Board is committed to an environment of non-discrimination on the basis of  
race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, economic status, union affiliation,  
disability and other human differences. No person shall be excluded from  
participation in, or denied the benefits of, any academic or extracurricular  
program or educational opportunity or service offered by the District. The  
District will comply with the applicable statutes, regulations, and executive  
orders adopted by Federal, State and Municipal agencies. The District notes the  
concurrent applicability of the Individuals with Disabilities Act, Title II of the  
Americans with Disabilities Act and the relevant disability provisions of Alaska  
law.  
 
 Inquiries or complaints may be addressed to the District’s Compliance/Equal 
Employment Opportunity Executive Director, who also serves as the Title IX and 
ADA/ADAAA Coordinator, ASD Education Center, 5530 E. Northern Lights Blvd, 
Anchorage, AK 99504-3135 (907) 742-4132, or to any of the following external 
agencies: Alaska State Commission for Human Rights, Anchorage Equal Rights  
Commission, Equal Employment Opportunity Commission, the Director of the  
Office for Civil Rights-U.S. Department of Education or Office of Civil Rights-U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EEO #024  

 
In agreement with the Office of Civil Rights-U. S. Department of Education, this statement must be included 
in all ASD publications, including student handbooks, administrative manuals, parent documents and other 

District publications. 

 


